
Educational offers for the year 2025 - BKD training and seminar topics

The federal center of the Bundesverband
der Kleingartenvereine e.V. in Berlin will
once again be the venue for numerous
events on the subject of allotment
gardening this year. The target group for
the training courses are multipliers from
associations and federations of the
allotment garden movement organized
by the BKD. In contrast to many other
forms of urban gardening, the allotment
garden movement with its organizational
structure offers the guarantee of having
real multipliers as participants in the training courses. They provide advice and support to the
allotment gardeners inside and outside the associations and thus contribute to the welfare of society
within the framework of civic engagement.

On April 25 and 26, 2025, representatives of the regional associations will meet at the Federal Center
in Berlin-Neukölln to discuss current political issues and association topics at regional association level.

The BKD invites you to the seminar "Expert advice I" entitled "Designing living areas in allotment
gardens" from May 16-18, 2025. The seminar is intended to provide suggestions and basic knowledge
for the sustainable design of allotment gardens and allotment garden sites and to show how all areas
of an allotment garden can be used, upgraded, designed and maintained in an ecological, sustainable
and climate-friendly manner in the interests of promoting biodiversity and diversity.

The seminar Law I, from June 27-29, 2025 will focus on "The social and ecological importance of
allotment gardening and its reflection in law".

The seminar Fachberatung II 2025 entitled "Allotment garden sites - values and functions for our
society" will focus on the diverse social benefits that radiate from allotment gardening into society.
The seminar will take place from July 04 to 06, 2025.

From October 10-12, 2025, the BKD and its guests will devote themselves to the "Fundamental court
decisions on allotment gardening" in the seminar Law II for a better understanding of the legal basis.

The seminar on the environment entitled "Allotment gardens and health", which will take place from
October 24-26, 2025, is intended to help promote health in and through allotment garden sites
throughout Germany. In particular, it will strengthen the skills of board members, those responsible
for specialist advice and valuation in environmentally and health-conscious federation and association
management.

The BKD also offers regular online training courses, such as the online legal series for club chairpersons
and, from fall 2025, an online training course for specialist advisors from clubs, district and city
associations.
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